
From: lunaguha1  

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 4:26 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: High Density Housing at Leslie and Elgin Mills 

Hello,  

I am writing regarding the attached article about plans to build high-density housing 
units at the corner of Leslie and Elgin Mills. We (and many of our neighbours in the 
area) object to this development as residents of the neighbourhood.  

We do not have the infrastructure to support this development. This will cause crowds 
on the roads, public transportation, not to mention disruption of access to shopping, 
banking and other services in surrounding areas and noise levels will cause tremendous 
inconvenience.  

Please note me as going on record with objection. I would like to be kept apprised of 
what is happening.  

Thank you, 

Luna Guha 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

